
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Scotchman Road, Heaton, Bradford  BD9 5DF Tel: 01274 495934     Fax: 01274 545582 
office@mmps.bradford.sch.uk  Head Teacher : Mrs Lorraine Martin 

 

 

 
 

 

Part Of 

 

 

4 April 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

We are pleased to say that we have arranged a trip for all of Year 5 to visit Manchester Museum on 

Monday 15th May 2017. 

 

This is going to be part of the Year 5 history curriculum on Egyptians and will further develop the work we 

are doing in school. The coach will leave school at 8.30am and will return at approximately 4pm.  

 

If your child has a free school meal, a packed lunch will be provided. For all other children they will need 

to bring a packed lunch from home.  

The children will be required to wear school uniform. The cost of this trip is £12.50 which will cover 

transport and entry fees. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Year 5 Team 

 
 


